
 

 

  

FIELDS CHAPEL 

 UNITED METHODIST CHURCH  
 

We are honored that you have chosen to 
worship with us today.  If you have any 
questions, please see our Pastor, Rev. 
Anne Rex. 

Our restrooms, nursery, classrooms, 
offices, kitchen and fellowship hall are 
located on the lower level of the church.  
Please make yourselves at home. 

Children of all ages are welcome to stay 
and worship with us.  However, children 
6 years and under may visit the nursery 
which is located downstairs staffed by a 

CPR/First Aide trained teacher. 

Newsletter 7-14-2013 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 

           

SUNDAY SCHEDULE 

Worship Service  8:40 am 

Breakfast by Gary  9:30 am 

Bible Study (all ages) 10:00 am 

Worship Service  11:00 am 

Nursery Available for all services 

Physical Address 

1331 Fields Chapel Road 

Canton, Ga 30114 

Ph:  770.479.6030 

www.Fieldschapel.org 

Office Hours: 

9:00 am – 11 am Mon & Thurs. 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 1633 

Canton, Ga 30169 

Kathy James 

Administrative Assistant 

770.715.1892 

kjames@fieldschapel.org 

Pastor Rev. Ann Rex 

770.715.5611 

Anne.e.rex@hotmail.com 

Fields Chapel United Methodist Church Vision 

 

Fields Chapel UMC will be an instrument of God 

where people are transformed through God’s love 

and grace for the transformation of the world. 

November 10, 2013 
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Sermon Series 
 
 

Sermon Series Beginning Sunday Nov 

10 - Nov 24 

Money 911 
 

Let's talk about money!!  Yes, let's talk about 

money.  Let's talk about the gift of money and 

how we are called to be stewards of the gift.  We 

will talk about where money comes from (I like 

the tree idea!), budgets (or planning if that makes 

you feel better), myths (I just like to use the 

word), giving (yes, giving) and where God fits into 

all of this.  If you have something special you think 

we should address about Money and God, let me 

know... 

 

mailto:kjames@fieldschapel.org


  

Bible Studies 
Sunday 10 am 

All ages General Bible 

Study 

Child Care provided 

 

Monday 1 pm 

Women’s Bible Study 

David 

 

Tuesday 6:30 pm 

Men’s Bible Study 

 

Wednesday 9:30 am 

Adult Bible Study 

General Studies 

(Old Testament) 

 

Wednesday 6:15 pm 

Questions & Answers on 

the Bible 

Child Care Provided 

 

All study groups are 

open to all who are 

interested 
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This Week’s Schedule 
 

Today  All Saints Day 

Trustee’s Meeting 12:00 pm 
Mon:    Women’s Bible Class 

1pm 

Adult Singles Inter-church 

Bible Study 7PM Liberty Hill 

UMC 

Tues:  Men’s Bible Class 

6:30 pm 
 

Wed:  Adult Bible Study 

9:30 am 

Pot Luck 5:45 pm 

Bible Studies 6:15 pm 

Children’s Programs 6:15 pm 

Youth Programs 6:15 pm 

Choir Practice 7:00 pm 
 

Next Sun:  8:40 am Service 

9:30 am Breakfast with Gary 

10:00 am Sunday School 

11:00 am Service 

 

Congratulations Wes Frye and Frank Verdi 
 
This past year, both Wes Frye and Frank Verdi have 
taken advanced classes through The United 
Methodist Church to continue their journeys as 
Certified Lay Speakers.  Their certification enables 
them to preach in United Methodist Churches around 
the conference.  This past Thursday evening at 
Smyna First UMC both Frank and Wes were officially 
named and consecrated to continue their journey. It 
was a great event to witness two of our own being 
prayed over.  Blessed are the feet of those you bring 
good news!!!!  Congratulations to both men and 
prayers go with you as you share the message 
around the conference! 
 

 

VOLUNTEER AT THE CHAPEL 

The Chapel is always working to improve upon what we are already 

doing.  One way that we know we can improve is working with and 

recruiting our volunteers.  We cannot exist without our volunteers!!  In 

order for us to do a better job we are looking for a volunteer to help us 

begin getting better!!!  Please consider this position and contact Rev. 

Anne for more info.  Thank you! 

 

 

FIELDS CHAPEL UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY 

 

Opportunity: VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR 

 

Description:  Help assess volunteer needs, help write volunteer job 

descriptions and help recruit and train volunteers 

 

Time: Approximately 5 hours a week 

 

Reports to: Pastor 

 

 Help research and write volunteer policies, procedures and 

descriptions 

 Help assess volunteer needs 

 Raise awareness of role and functions of volunteers 

 Ensure there is appropriate training for volunteers 

 Help recruit volunteers 

 Support and motivate volunteers 

 Celebrate volunteers 

 Maintain record keeping  

 Attend Dream Team meetings and other needed meetings 
 

 



 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

UPCOMING EVENTS 
11.13.13  Veterans Day Celebration 7:00 pm 

11.16.13   Goshen Valley Boys Ranch Fashion Show 

11.17.13   Trustee Committee Mtg. 12:00 

11.20.13   Annual Thanksgiving Dinner 6:00 pm 

                No Bible study or youth groups 

                No Choir Practice 

11.24.13   Site Planning Committee Mtg.  12:00 

11.27.13:  NO Wednesday Programs 

12.8.13:   Dream Team Mtg.  9:45 am 

12.16.13:  Women’s Christmas Luncheon 

12.15.13:  Children’s Bell Performance 11 am 

12.18.13:  Children’s Performance at The Assisted  

                     Living location 

12.19.13:  Staff Christmas Dinner 6:30 pm 

12.22.13:  Children’s Christmas Program 11am 

12.24.13:  Christmas Eve Program 6:30 

 

If you are interest in information about any of the 

above events, please email Pastor Anne Rex at 

anne.e.rex@hotmail.com 
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ONLINE GIVING NOW AVAILABLE 

AT THE CHAPEL 
Fields Chapel is excited to announce that you 

can now manage your giving on line!  Giving 

online is easy and allows you to set up 

automatic recurring contributions and view 

your complete online giving history from 

anywhere you have access to the 

Internet.   Simply follow these easy steps: 

 

1.     Visit the church website at 

www.fieldschapel.org 

2.     Click on the Give Now button 

3.     Click on the Create Profile button, then 

4.     Follow the onscreen instructions to create 

an online profile and to schedule your recurring 

contributions. 

  

We are excited to offer this new service and 

hope you will take advantage of online giving!! 

     

 

 

www.fieldschapel.org 

WebPage 

Lighting the Candles 
We want to start the lighting of the 

candles on the alter at the beginning of 

the service. If you are interested in 

your child lighting the candles on Sun. 

at the 11 am  service please see Karen 

McLees or Bonnie Nelson. They will be 

making the schedule for the children to 

be part of the worship service.  

 

ON GOING NEWS 
Directories are now available for a donation 

of $5.00 

Forever Fed Info 

Celebrate Recovery Info 

Prayer Garden’s Brick Sales 

Lawn Mower & Small Engine Repair 

Affordable House Cleaning 

Jail Ministry 

 

FOR DETAILS ON THESE AND MUCH MORE 

GO TO OUR WEB SITE 

www.fieldschapel.org 

The Transition House is looking for a washing 

machine to replace the one that just broke.  

If you know of anyone who wants to get rid 

of a washer please let Wes Frye or Darrell 

James know and we will make arrangements 

to get it picked up.  Thank you. 

Canton Transition House 

 

http://www.fieldschapel.org/
http://www.fieldschapel.org/
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=candles+pictures&qs=IM&form=QBIR&pq=candles&sc=8-7&sp=8&sk=IM7&CW=1583&CH=760&USID=F7E20C2F9F4D47B4AF65D7190046791C&RDUTC=130277114519411290#view=detail&id=B2BAC719B17D4438B13FA058072A097BB610E6F7&selectedIndex=16
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ADULT SINGLE’S INTER-CHURCH 

BIBLE STUDY 
 Who: Singles in the Canton area aged 25-50 

What: Interchurch singles bible study 

When: 7pm Monday nights 

Where: Liberty Hill UMC 

 Contact: Darcy Miller @ 209.988.8871 

darcyeileen@hotmail.com 

             

Must Ministries 
 

We are in need of the following items for 

Thanksgiving Dinner: 

400 Boxes of Stuffing 

Due November 15, 2013 

 

 

 

 

 

Trick or Treat for the Troops 
 

Don’t know what to do with all that left 

over candy from Halloween.  You can 

donate it to Trick or Treat for the Troops.  

Give all your left over candy to Rev. Anne 

and we will send it off to the Troops. 

If you have a military person you would 

like treats to go to give their Name and 

address to Rev. Anne Rex and she will 

make sure they get it.  We will receive 

your candy through November 13, 2013. 

 

“All in God’s good time” is a phrase I have heard all my life. As an undergraduate piano 

performance major, I took on some major pianistic works and struggled with more than a 

few of them. Why? I wasn’t a mature enough musicians, for one thing, and I didn’t wait for 

God’s good time on some of them, for another. Since then, I’ve performed most of them, 

older and wiser for the wait. Time is an essential component of a musician’s world. We 

divide the world into measurements of time and rigidly learn them as young musicians only 

to use all of that rigidity to learn how NOT to be rigid with our sense of time. That still 

does not mean we get to play fast when we like and slow when we like or mess around 

with a composer’s intent too much. What it does mean is that we learn how to address 

complicated concepts of time with greater wisdom and experience. Mastering the art of 

waiting for God’s good time may be one of the ideals that I never achieve, but one of 

those that is the best thing that I could ever exhibit for other musicians. After all, all time 

is God’s time. Musicianship requires skill development and that takes time, but it always 

comes together in God’s good time. 

 

 

mailto:darcyeileen@hotmail.com
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=thanksgiving+clip+art&qs=IM&form=QBIR&pq=thanksgiving&sc=8-12&sp=2&sk=IM1#view=detail&id=DEC2A34E0BE712A5D8A96D057E8FA3B9228B26F0&selectedIndex=20
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=choir+pictures+clip+art&qs=IM&form=QBIR&pq=choir+pictutres&sc=8-9&sp=2&sk=IM1&CW=1583&CH=760&USID=F7E20C2F9F4D47B4AF65D7190046791C&RDUTC=130277068747853904#view=detail&id=C88F1457899CFFB82D574C339010E01B9F05A149&selectedIndex=58
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Flowers for Chapel 
Some of our church members would like to see 

fresh flowers on the alter for Sunday mornings.  

This is another wonderful way of worshiping and 

sharing the Lords beauty. There will be a sign 

up sheet in the back for anyone interested in 

bringing fresh flowers for the alter in honor of 

someone or in memory of someone or just 

because you want to share Gods beauty with the 

church. Please put your name down who the 

flowers are in memory or honor of and the date 

you want to put fresh flowers on the alter so we 

can put it in the bulletin. If you have any 

questions please see Bonnie Nelson.   

Contemplative Worship 

BE STILL 8:40 AM EVERY SUNDAY 

MORNING 
Each Sunday you can begin the day being still 

at our contemplative worship.  Contemplative 

Worship is a setting in which we quiet 

ourselves in order to open our souls to the 

ministry of God within us. It is one way to 

hear the voice of God with our hearts before 

going out to engage the world in meaningful 

ministry.  

Our Services may look different each week, 

but there will be three common elements, 

meditation, communion and healing prayer.   

Quietness is the classroom where you learn 

to hear My voice.  -God 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Women's Christmas Luncheon 
 
The women of the Monday 
Afternoon Bible Study invite all of 
the women of The Chapel to a 
Christmas luncheon on Monday, 
December 16 at 12:30 pm in 
Hendrix Hall at The Chapel.  You 
need to bring nothing but 
yourselves, and maybe a friend who 
is in need of some extra loving 
during the holiday season.   
Please rsvp to Kathy James at 
kjames@fieldschapel.net. 
 

Congratulations Wes Frye and Frank Verdi 
 
This past year, both Wes Frye and Frank Verdi have taken advanced classes through 
The United Methodist Church to continue their journeys as Certified Lay Speakers.  Their 
certification enables them to preach in United Methodist Churches around the 
conference.  This past Thursday evening at Smyrna First UMC both Frank and Wes 
were officially named and consecrated to continue their journey. It was a great event to 
witness two of our own being prayed over.  Blessed are the feet of those you bring good 
news!!!!  Congratulations to both men and prayers go with you as you share the 
message around the conference! 
 

http://sermonquotes.com/post/66032242756/sweet-nothing-christ-all-david-brainerd
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=flowers+clip+art&qs=IM&form=QBIR&pq=flowers&sc=8-7&sp=3&sk=HS1IM1&CW=1583&CH=760&USID=AC5D9E697951468B9483156800F7843B&RDUTC=130277851617944150#view=detail&id=77B1493D3AC1DE6978961215938BE7C012F7B890&selectedIndex=21
mailto:kjames@fieldschapel.net


 

Congratulations Wes Frye and Frank Verdi 
 
This past year, both Wes Frye and Frank Verdi have taken advanced classes through 
The United Methodist Church to continue their journeys as Certified Lay Speakers.  Their 
certification enables them to preach in United Methodist Churches around the 
conference.  This past Thursday evening at Smyrna First UMC both Frank and Wes 
were officially named and consecrated to continue their journey. It was a great event to 
witness two of our own being prayed over.  Blessed are the feet of those you bring good 
news!!!!  Congratulations to both men and prayers go with you as you share the 
message around the conference! 
 

Part Time Youth Director Needed 
 
Fields Chapel UMC is in search of a part time Youth Director, 10-12 hours per 
week.  Some of their responsibility include: establishing a balanced and 
productive Wednesday night program, developing and maintaining contact 
with youth and parents, working with a group of core volunteers, involvement 
with Sunday School, mission events, and off campus events.  If you are 
interested and wish to see a job description, please contact the church office 
at kjames@fieldschapel.org or visit our website at 
www.fieldschapel.org.  Please send your resume and cover letter to Dana 
Thompson at dmt@dmtlawfirm.com. 
 

 

Women’s Bible Study 
 

Just a reminder that the Women of  Fields 

Chapel meet every Monday at 1:00 pm for 

Bible study.  All are welcome.  It is not 

necessary to attend all classes, or is it 

necessary to purchase any of the materials.    

We also discuss personal feelings and 

problems that come up during the week.    

Starting this week we will be studding “The 

Women of Christmas”  Please come and join 

us we would love to have you. 

           

 

Coming up soon our Annual Thanksgiving  

Day Dinner here at Fields Chapel UMC. 

 

November 20th at 6:00 PM in Hendricks 

Hall 

Come and enjoy, Bring friends, all your 

family, and invite neighbors. 

 

Come and enjoy! 

 

Sign up sheet is located in the back of the 

Chapel if you would like to contribute a 

food item. 

 

mailto:kjames@fieldschapel.org
http://www.fieldschapel.org/
mailto:dmt@dmtlawfirm.com
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=christmas+clip+art&qs=HS&form=QBIR&pq=christmas+c&sc=8-11&sp=1&sk=#view=detail&id=18A70961133C7B4D235CF6B952A4CF6A9F7DC201&selectedIndex=52
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=thanksgiving+clip+art&qs=IM&form=QBIR&pq=thanks&sc=8-6&sp=2&sk=IM1#view=detail&id=70CBFD4814F0E20113BFAD54C081857EB99D1777&selectedIndex=284

